Extra Credit

You can earn extra credit every Friday in Science.  To earn extra credit you must orally report to the class on a science article from the news that you read, or on a science topic that you are interested in.  You should speak to the class for 2-3 minutes (5 maximum).  You must also give Mr. Cypher a one or two paragraph paper no more than a half page long on what you talked about.  You should not be reading an article to the class but rather report on what you learned from the article that was interesting, or what you know about a science topic.  You can find science articles in newspapers, magazines, and on the web.  You can also report on a science show you saw on television or heard on radio.  You can also go to the extra credit page on the class web site and find resources.  You earn one score (the equivalent of not doing a homework or completing an assignment) for every article or topic you present, and you can present up to two topics each week (for two scores!).  Scores are points that are added into the binder grading category, or if you have all the points in that category then points are added into the test and quiz category.  
Write down ten science topics you are interested in (planets, animals, climate change, etc)
1._______________________________

2._______________________________

3._______________________________

4._______________________________

5._______________________________

6._______________________________

7._______________________________

8._______________________________

9._______________________________

10.______________________________

Write down 4 places that you could find current science information. (internet, library..)
1._______________________________

2._______________________________

3._______________________________

4._______________________________

Write down 5 science stories you have heard in the news recently or in the past (storms..
1. _______________________________

2. _______________________________

3. _______________________________

4. _______________________________

5. _______________________________

Remember that extra credit is like buying car insurance.  You buy car insurance before you have an accident, not after!  If your grade is poor at the end of a grading period there will be very little or no time left in the grading period to earn extra credit!  By doing extra credit every week you can earn points for later in the quarter when you need them.

The class web page can be found at: http://cypher-science.urbansteelworks.com 

